
 

Dereham Walkers are Welcome 

Scarning Water Meadows walk 
and Annual Public Meeting   

 

Saturday 22 June 2019 

 

The walk will take in Neatherd Moor, the Windmill, Tesco (!) and Scarning Water 
Meadows before we regain the town centre and our welcome refreshment.  At the end 
of the walk, you are warmly invited to stay for our Annual Public Meeting, when you can 
hear about what we have been doing for the past year, and to help us plan for next 
year. 

The walk is a bit under 5 miles, taking about 2 hours.  There are no stiles or gates and 
just one set of steps.  Well controlled dogs are welcome on the walk, though open 
spaces are limited and we do cross and walk along a number of roads. 

We will start at 13:30 from The Wellspring Family Centre, 35 Neatherd Road, Dereham 
NR19 2AE: limited parking is available by the centre, but please ensure you do not 
inconvenience the nearby residents.  If there are no spaces, the nearest parking is at 
The Neatherd or in one of the town car parks. 

There is no charge for this walk, though donations for this and the refreshments would 
be happily received.  It would be helpful in planning the refreshment if you let us know 
you are coming - contact Ken Hawkins at dtc.fpwarden@talktalk.net or on 07505 
426750. 
   

 

For more details about  

Dereham Walkers are Welcome 

please visit www.DerehamWaW.org.uk 
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